Headline
MediaTitle
Date
Section
Page No
Language
Journalist
Frequency

DOSH DG 55,000-59,000 workers injured, 2,000 killed while at work
New Sabah Times English (KK)
04 Nov 2012
Color
Black/white
Home
Circulation
23,655
4
Readership
English
ArticleSize
353 cm²
JAINUDIN DJIMIN
AdValue
RM 679
Daily
PR Value
RM 2,037

DOSH DG: 55,00059,000 workers
injured, 2,000 killed while at work
By JAINUDIN DJIMJN
jainudin @ newsabah
times.com.my

the Code of Practice on Pre

LABUAN: It is estimated be

vention & Eradication of Drug

tween 55,000 to 59,000 work

Abuse, Alcohol & Substance

caused the explosions on MV
Bunga Alpinia cargo laden
vessel which happened in July
this year at the Labuan
Petronas Methanol jetty in
which five crew members per

ers were injured while work
ing and this was due to ac
cidents at the workplace,
while 2,000 were reported
killed every year, said the De
partment of Occupational
Safety & Health (DOSH) Di

in 2005 at Schlumberger WTA

ished in the blast.

(M) Sdn Bhd Oil & Gas com

rectorGeneral Datuk Ir Johari
Basri.

man Nasir, director of

According to him, the ac
cidents involved from variety
sectors across the country

Ahmad Miandad and Dr Sri

which includes manufactur

DOSH.

"We are still carrying out
investigations, including wait
ing for a report from a number
of agencies involved in the
investigation," he said.
Earlier, when opening the
programme, Johari said for the
three years of 2008 to 2011,
the department had success
fully mentored 30 workplaces
across the country in imple
menting the Code of Practice

ing, agriculture and construc

Johari said his department
had also conducted inspec

that involves various seetors

tions and monitored more than

He said the two Codes of
"Practice are meant to relieve

vention & Management of
HIV i AIDS in the workplace
in 2001 and the Code of Pre

tion sectors.

"We have made yearly court
prosecution not less than 200
cases and approximately 150
cases for various offenses

compounded with compound
yield of not less than RM700,
000 per annum," Johari said.
He said this in a press con
ference after the launching of

panies located at Asian Sup
ply Base (ASB), Ranca Ranca

here yesterday morning,
Also present were the di
rector of DOSH Labuan Kas

Schlumberger WTA Khaleel

Puvanneswari Selvaraj who
represent the headquarters'

150,000 times each year to
ensure that all companies and
factories implement the Code
of Practice.

While answering to the

questions by the media, 'Jie
explained that his department
was still investigating what

Johari

(right)
with
Khaleel

(second

right)
during
their visit
to the
exhibition

including Oil & Gas.
the spread of HIV / AIDS in
working places as well as drug
and alcohol abuse to employ
ers in assisting the employees
in dealing with issues related
to the workplace.
"With the Code of Practice,

employers will be more proac
tive in planning and designing
prevention programs and ef
fective management on the
issue of workplace issue," Jo

hari added.

During the launching cer
emony, he also received the
Code of Practice policy from
Schlumberger WTA as the

company's commitment to im
plement both the Codes of
Practise and toured the ex
hibition booths which was or

ganised by his department.

